@ BELLSOUTH

BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

Carrier Notification

SN91082540
Date: August 7, 2001
To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECS)

Subject: CLECs - Implementation of “Go Ahead” Natification in the BellSouth Enhanced
Delivery Initiative System

This is to advise that on November 1, 2001, BellSouth will implement a change in the current
turn-up process for SL1 non-designed, non-coordinated unbundled services. The Enhanced
Delivery Initiative (EnDI) system was designed to deliver notification directly to CLECs to advise
of completion of non-coordinated conversion activity. This “go ahead” notification will alert the
CLEC to port the converted service.

Currently, notification of “go ahead” ready for porting of these orders is provided via telephone
from the BellSouth Customer Wholesale Interconnection Network Services (CWINS) Center to
CLEC representatives. With the utilization of this delivery system, “go ahead” notification will be
sent directly to a facsimile machine, as specified by each CLEC, rather than the CLEC
representative.

All other work processes will remain unchanged. Provisioning concerns should continue to be
directed to the CWINS Center and will be handled by CWINS personnel.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.
Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley — Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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